Dear _________________________:

Somewhere in Houston, a parent is searching for a missing child.  
Because of people like you, help is on the way.

As a volunteer for Texas Center for the Missing, Houston’s Amber Alert AND Silver Alert Provider, I am proud to announce our 2022 Amber Alert Pro-Am Golf Tournament.  This charity golf tournament is scheduled for Thursday, September 22nd, at Blackhorse Golf Club in Cypress.  Would you consider joining me in my commitment to Houston’s children by partnering with us?

In 2021 alone because of community investors like you, we were able to provide the following services:

· Assisted 239 searching families on behalf of 94 missing children and 145 missing adults
· Reunited 44 families
· Activated 3 Amber Alerts and 14 Silver Alerts with a 100% safe recovery rate
· Trained 825 children on internet safety
· Provided direct services to 5,445 individuals

You can help continue this important work!  

We are inviting _______________ Brewery to provide beer samples at an assigned hole to our players to enhance the golfer experience AND promote your business!  

The total retail value of beer distributed at the tournament would be 100% tax deductible AND you would be helping to raise MUCH NEEDED funds for Houston's Amber Alert while promoting how awesome ______________ Brewing Company is.  

Did you know the Houston Regional Amber Alert System is managed by a small grassroots nonprofit here in Houston and is not funded by state funds?  Your support would mean so much to the families we serve.

All participating breweries who confirm prior to September 9th will be acknowledged across all TCM social media platforms.  We are also including a Hole Sign with your logo at the event as an additional way to show our appreciation.  

I would love to discuss this potential partnership at a time that is convenient for you.  I can be reached at ___________ or _______________.  

Thank you so much for considering this request to invest in the safety of children and endangered adults.

Sincerely,
Name, 2022 Golf Committee Member


Dear _________________________:

Somewhere in Houston, a parent is searching for a missing child.  
Because of people like you, help is on the way.

As a volunteer for Texas Center for the Missing, Houston’s Amber Alert AND Silver Alert Provider, I am proud to announce our 2022 Amber Alert Pro-Am Golf Tournament presented by Allegiance Bank.  This charity golf tournament is scheduled for Thursday, September 22nd, at Blackhorse Golf Club in Cypress.  Would you consider joining me in my commitment to Houston’s children by partnering with us?

In 2021 alone because of community investors like you, we were able to provide the following services:

· Assisted 239 searching families on behalf of 94 missing children and 145 missing adults
· Reunited 44 families
· Activated 3 Amber Alerts and 14 Silver Alerts with a 100% safe recovery rate
· Trained 825 children on internet safety
· Provided direct services to 5,445 individuals

You can help continue this important work!  

We are inviting COMPANY NAME to provide Cigar samples at an assigned hole to our players to enhance the golfer experience AND promote your business!  

The total retail value of cigars distributed at the tournament would be 100% tax deductible AND you would be helping to raise MUCH NEEDED funds for Houston's Amber Alert while promoting how awesome COMPANY NAME is.  

Did you know the Houston Regional Amber Alert System is managed by a small grassroots nonprofit here in Houston and is not funded by state funds?  Your support would mean so much to the families we serve.

All participating vendors who confirm prior to September 9th will be acknowledged across all TCM social media platforms.  We are also including a Hole Sign with your logo at the event as an additional way to show our appreciation.  

I would love to discuss this potential partnership at a time that is convenient for you.  I can be reached at ___________ or _______________.  

Thank you so much for considering this request to invest in the safety of children and endangered adults.

Sincerely,
Name, 2022 Golf Committee Member



